
 
 
 

SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY 
 
 

 The Morris County Courthouse, including the Office of Deputy Clerk of the 

Superior Court for Morris County, and the Tax Court chambers in Morristown, having 

been closed on August 31, 2011, due to the continuing effects of Hurricane Irene;  

 It is ORDERED that in the computation of time periods under the Rules of Court 

and any statute of limitations, for purposes of filing deadlines August 30, 2011 shall be 

deemed the same as a legal holiday for Morris County Superior Court matters and for 

Tax Court matters filed in Morristown. 

 This further supplements the statewide Order dated August 29, 2011. 

 

        

              /s/ Stuart Rabner 

       Chief Justice 

 

Dated:  September 1, 2011 

 

 

 
 


